FDOT)

LAP Community of Practice Quarterly Meeting
July 28, 2022
1:45 pm to 5:00 pm
Via MS TEAMS

Welcome & Introductions — Lorraine Moyle
e Dave Cerlanek left FDOT District 2 Local Programs and his replacement is Paul Webb.

Traffic Signal Maintenance Agreement- John G./FACERS
e There was also discussion about an update to the traffic signal maintenance
agreement. We need to know the plan and status of this. FACERS has been a major
participant in the past negotiations about this agreement, and we want to continue that
relationship with FDOT.

FDOT Response: The status of this item has not changed since the June 30, 2022 FACERS
meeting presentation. FDOT will provide an update and/or coordinate with Traffic Ops to
attend and address this item at the Fall FACERS meeting October 6, 2022 if more
information is available.

The additional funding for traffic signal maintenance that Trey Tillander requested at the
FDOT Performance Planning Workshop is looking good. However, we do not have an
approved draft of the TSMCA ready yet for FACERS review. Traffic Ops. will set up a separate
meeting with FACERS later this year once we’ve gotten through our internal reviews and
approvals.

Bundling Initiative- John G./FACERS

e Update on status/plans for bundling projects for pavement marking. | understand from
our discussion at FACERS meeting that there is a plan for districtwide pushbutton
contracts that would provide for counties to also participate. We need an update on the
progress of this initiative.

FDOT Response: The status of this item has not changed since the June 30, 2022 FACERS
meeting presentation. FDOT staff is presenting on the topic again at the August 2022
Performance Planning Workshop. Brenda and the Safety Office finished compiling the
needed local road data on rumble strips and will present this information at today’s
meeting.

General Discussion

Next Meeting is October 6, 2022- Turnpike Auditorium B from 1:00pm to 5:00pm.
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